1661 Worcester Rd., Suite 302, Framingham, MA 01701

Phone: 617-254-2400 Fax: 617-783-5554

Robert Loubier, Executive Secretary - Treasurer

www.easternmillwrights.com

May 31, 2018

Dear Brothers & Sisters,

The Eastern Millwright Regional Council (EMRC) is pleased to welcome members and staff of Local Union 443. Local Union 443 represents more than 1,100 Millwrights from Pennsylvania, West Virginia, Virginia, Maryland and Ohio. Local 443 becomes the fifth Local of the EMRC, joining New Jersey (LU 715), New England (LU 1121), New York (LU 1163) and the Mid-Atlantic metropolitan area (Local 219).

We look forward to working in concert with District Vice President Michael Capelli, and the other Councils of the Eastern District to advance our position in growing industries. Councils within our district will continue our collaborative efforts to increase market share for our brotherhood which stands to improve work opportunities for all UBC members.

Millwright Local Union 443 comes to the EMRC as an established Local. Members will continue to reach out to Representatives with whom they are familiar. Local 443 offices remain open and their staff is available for questions and day-to-day operations.

I look forward to teaming with your Local leadership as we continue to pursue new job opportunities and advance training for our membership. Please contact me with concerns at the Council office 617.254.1655 or you may contact Sheila Briggs at my office by phone or email sbriggs@easternmillwrights.com as an initial point of contact.

Sincerely,

Robert E. Loubier

Executive Secretary-Treasurer